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1. North Urban Human Services Alliance

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Not Applicable

4. Staff@nuhsa.org

5. 03/14/2016

6. Human Services Funding

7. The North Urban Human Services Alliance supports the recommendations setting human services
 funding as a percent of the general fund starting at .75 in 2017 and rising to 1.0 by 2022, moving
 the Senior Center's operating funding to the Parks Department and prioritizing Basic Needs and
 Counseling.

These changes will result in stronger system of services that are available to Shoreline's residents. 

NUHSA and its members thank the Council and the City of Shoreline for playing an active role in
 funding and supporting human services. We applaud the City for its past efforts to provide
 additional funding to human services. And we encourage the Council to take this additional step
 of increasing the level of resource going to assist our most vulnerable community members. 

Thank you for your continued support.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
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